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August 14, 2013

Mr. Efren Yturralde
Superintendent

Gadsden Independent Schools
P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Superintendent Yturralde:

The application review process for funding the New Mexico Reads to Lead! K-3 reading initiative has
been completed. It is with pleasure that I inform you that your school district has been awarded
$24,368.00 for funding this initiative in FY14.

The funding under this award must be used as specified by legislation; and the K-3 reading initiative
activities must be implemented, as described in your approved application.

These funds are on a reimbursement basis and must be requested using the Request for Reimbursement
process. In order to budget these funds, please submit for approval an electronic Budget Adjustment
Request (BAR) in the amount of $24,368.00 using the Public Education Department’s Operating Budget
Management System (OBMS). The Fund Code is 27114 and the Revenue Code is 43202.
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If you have questions please contact Melinda Webster, Literacy Program Director, at (505) 827-6567 or
at melinda.webster@state.nm.us. To reach the Fiscal Grants Management Bureau, please contact Susan
Lucero at (505) 827-3848 or susan.lucero@state.nm.us.

Best regaré{,
Higo/li:co “Paul” ilar
Deputy Secregary, Finance and Operations

HA/LL/mw

cc: Hanna Skandera, Secretary of Education
Leighann Lenti, Deputy Secretary for Policy and Program
Melinda Webster, Literacy Program Director
Susan Lucero, Bureau Chief, Fiscal Grants Management



